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Email Message 

From: 

To: 
Cc: 
Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

i.~ _~ _~ _~ .~. ~.~_-~._~ .~ _~ _~ _’[ E X/O=UKCC/Q_U..-_-_Ui~C_G_PORTLAND 
PLACE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN4 Code 
lan Gordon [SMTPi      Code A 

07/10/2009 at 15:30 
07/10/2009 at 15:30 
RE: GOSPORT HOSPITAL 

Dear lan 

Thank you for responding so promptly to my correspondence. 

Please note that the NMC has already received a referral regarding this matter, and is 
currently looking into the same. Once full identification of the nurses responsible has 
been established, I then hope to progress the matter before a panel. Unfortunately this 
cannot be done,until such time. 

In this regard as you have confirmed that you do not wish to formally make a complaint, 
I shall proceed to close your matter and will progress with the other referral that has 
been received. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

Nursing & Midwifery Council 

Fitness to Practise 

Centrium 

61 Aldwych 

London WC2B 4AE 

www.nmc-uk.org 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Ian Gordon [mailto:. 
Sent: 07 October 2009 15:~-~ 
To: i .............. ~-~;~ ............. 
Subject: Re: GOSPORT HOSPITAL 

I am not making a complaint per se, as I am not connected with the situation myself. I 
am merely asking for confirmation that the NMC will correctly handle the allegations 
made by those who WERE involved that nurses LIED UNDER OATH IN COURT. 



NMC100290-0002 

As a disinterested observer, I would consider that being found guilty, either in court 
or in an NMC investigation, of committing perjury in respect to actions taken in the 
course of one’s employment as a nurse should be cause for instant and permanent 
withdrawal of any and all registrations and permissions required to work as a nurse. 

As a result, the "interested party" on your side is not any individual nurse, but the 
NMC itself. 

Best regards, 
Code A 


